GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE
Phulbani, Kandhamal, 762 001
govtcollegephulbani@gmail.com

NOTICE

No_ 446 Date_10-04-2021_

Itis for information of all concerned that the Office and Class hours have been shifted to morning
session as a precaution against the hot summer and in response to the Letter No. 991 dated 24-02-
2021 of SRC, Odisha and as per the discussions in the meeting held on 10-04-2021. The College will
run from 7.00AM to 1.00 PM on working days with effect from 15-04-2021 for both class and Office
until further order. All employees and students are advised to take adequate personal protection
against summer heat waves. The accounts section is also requested to keep stock of ORS for
emergency use. All Wardens and Superintendents of Hostels are also being requested to pay attention
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to adequate supply of drinking water besides COVID-19 measures.

Copy to /Est Section/ Nibedita Pani, Dy COE/AIl HODs/PRINClPAL@GACP/PRlNClPALhNT@GACP

Persons on Night duty/ Website for information & necessary action.
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